
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

IATF-Yolanda 28th Regular Meeting
1 message

Office of ASECFOV <oasecfragada@gmail.com> Fri, Dec 3, 2021 at 10:45 AM
To: ored8@yahoo.com, DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, Land Management Bureau
<denrlmb@yahoo.com>, Forest Management Bureau DENR <fmb@denr.gov.ph>

This has reference to the recently sent Memorandum signed by
Asec Fragada relative to to the Directives from the
27th RTF IATF Mtg, please
see attached Memorandum from the Cabinet Secretary regarding the scheduled 28th
RTF
IATF Mtg on December 14, 2021, 1pm via zoom

Thank you!

-- 
Office of the Assistant Secretary for Field Operations -  Visayas
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
Visayas Ave., Diliman, Quezon City
Telefax no.:  02-928 8655
VOIP : 1113

---
DISCLAIMER:
This
message is confidential. This email may also contain legally provided
information. If you have received it by mistake, please notify us
immediately by responding to this email and delete it
and its
attachments from your system; you may not disclose, copy nor distribute
this message and its contents to anyone. 

Advance NOM_28IATF_2.pdf
67K

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/2/?ui=2&ik=90712b6050&view=att&th=17d7e2f99fb86472&attid=0.1&disp=attd&realattid=f_kwps5g7k0&safe=1&zw

